
 
NOTICE 

 
APPLICATION FOR A CERTIFICATE OF  
AUTHORISATION FOR A DEMOLITION  

 
 
An application for a Certificate of Authorisation for a Demolition will be heard at the 
public meeting of the Demolition Committee on April 2nd, 2024, at 6:30 pm, at 
Buchanan Hall, Centre Lac-Brome, 270 Victoria Street, Brome Lake.  Any person 
may attend the meeting. 
 
Any person wishing to oppose the demolition must do so by writing to Christine 
Marchand, Assistant Clerk of the municipality, giving the reasons for objecting, 
within 10 days of publication of the public notice or within 10 days following the 
posting of the notice on the immovable concerned. 
 
 
Application: 
 
Main residence dwelling, located at 256, Bondville Street, lot 3 938 668, zone UV-
13-I13, Brome Lake. 
 
Owners: Diane Connor, Stéphane Quevillon 
 
 
Planned use of land following demolition:  
 
Construction of single-family dwelling. 
 
 
Given at Brome Lake 
This March 20th, 2024 
 
 
 
Christine Marchand 
Assistant Clerk 
 


